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The McKinley County Sheriff’s Office is seeking information on John Howard, 32, who officers
believe was involved in the theft of two flat bed trailers from the Thoreau area Feb. 17 and 19.

  

Howard is roughly 5’8”, weighing 210 pounds, with brown hair and brown eyes. Officers are also
seeking information on the location of Howard’s black Dodge double cab pickup truck, which
has a New Mexico license plate numbered 112-TPF.

  

Anyone with information is asked to contact MCSO Sgt. Robert Turney at (505) 722-8514.

  

By Abigail Rowe

  

Sun Editor

  

 1 / 1


